
 
From: James Abadie [mailto:jeaboc@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 3:46 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Proposed .20 special emergency assessment 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
  
We should not have to pay for the problems that others have caused. 
We did not cause the problem.  Please do not weaken us with such 
fees.  IT IS NOT FAIR. 
  
         James E. Abadie Jr. 
         The Bank of Commerce  
         White Castle, Louisiana    70788              
          


